GMB@Work FIGHTING TO PROTECT RECYCLING SERVICES IN
SHEFFIELD

GMB - FIGHTING TO SAVE JOBS AND SERVICES IN SHEFFIELD

PLEASE HELP US IN OUR FIGHT TO SAFEGUARD
SHEFFIELD’S RECYCLING SERVICES AND JOBS

The GMB are campaigning in Sheffield to keep your 5 Recycling
Centres (DUMP IT SITES) open in the City. Current proposals will
mean that these sites will close to the public through the week in
June, but these closures will increase in the winter.

SOVA hold the current contract for running these sites, they won
this through a Council/Veolia tender in January 2012. We are aware
that their original bid was for £1 million per year but the Council
and Veolia told them to cut their bid to just over £600,000. A
request for information about the finances of this service through
the Freedom of Information Act submitted by the GMB has revealed
that the Council are paying Veolia over £941,000 per year for the
service. We know that at least a further £900,000 is generated
through the recycling operation itself.

We believe this service generates enough income to enable these
sites to remain open to the public and maintain this excellent and
vital recycling service at a time when general waste collections and
green waste collections are being cut. Furthermore, the current
proposals will not only see job losses but cuts to hours and pay for
the workers on these sites, workers who are already amongst the
lowest paid in the City.

Please sign our petition and write to your Councillors and MP’s if
you agree and ask them: What are they doing to protect waste
recycling in Sheffield?

YOU CAN GET PETITIONS AND STANDARD LETTERS FROM
THE GMB OFFICEpd NORFOLK STREET.
You can join the GMB on line at gmb.org.uk/join.



This page is intentionally left blank

Page 26



